Sent: Tuesday, 11 July 2023 10:48 AM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO:DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

We as a community don’t agree with the proposal of having Tip Operation in our area. I've been in this suburb for
the last ten years and happily living in a quiet community.

This is a residential community and having a TIP operating in the area means significant increase in traffic, noise
level and not to mention disruption of roads and the foul smell. Even though we’re close to industrial area we have

to consider the residential community that will be impacted of this operation.

I hope this will be greatly considered as this will not be bettor the community at large.
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